
          
reFRESH Fort Myers Beach Project 

Individual services to be connected to the new water main 
 

Wednesday, September 29, 2021 
Beginning at 8 a.m. through 12 p.m. 

 
WATER SHUT-OFF 

 

On Wednesday, September 29, your water will be shut-off while crews connect your individual water 

service to the new water main. You will NOT need to boil your water when the 
connection is complete. 
 
This WATER SHUT-OFF is addressed to and affects the following: 

 
• 1060 Third Street – Rusty’s Rentals 

 
The reFRESH Waterlines team is replacing the water system throughout the Town of Fort Myers 
Beach to improve services to businesses and residents on the island.  Just as the Town is replacing 
old pipes within the right-of-way, property owners may also need to update their private systems 
leading to and contained within their homes and buildings. 
 
This notice is to inform you that the Town’s reFRESH Waterlines team will soon be connecting your 
residence to the new water main as part of the Town of Fort Myers Beach Waterline Replacement 
Program.  Due to the age of many homes and the aging plumbing systems within them, you may 
experience plumbing issues and should be prepared to contact a licensed plumber for repairs. 
 
The Town and the reFRESH Waterlines team recommend that you contact a plumber to have your 
system inspected prior to the new connection since increased water pressure and/or volume may 
cause aging pipes to crack or burst.  During water shut offs and restorations, particles in old pipes 
may break loose causing plumbing fixtures to clog or remain running causing flooding.  Please keep 
in mind, property owners are responsible for all plumbing from the Town’s water meter and in their 
home/building. 
 
The local fire department and EMS have been notified of this shut off and will closely monitor affected 
properties and fire suppression systems. You are responsible to notify your fire protection 
company, if applicable. 
 
Questions? Need more information?   
If you have any questions about this water shut-off notice, please contact Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-
1071 or email to info@reFRESHFMBeach.com.You may also visit the website at www.reFRESHFMBeach.com. 
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